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On behalf of the LETR International Executive Council, I welcome 
you to the 2019 Law Enforcement Torch Run® for Special 
Olympics International Conference to be held at Gaylord Rockies 
Resort & Convention Center in Aurora, Colorado USA from 19 to 
21 September, 2019. 
 
The Conference is a time for us all to celebrate the successes of 
our law enforcement officers and those of our athletes, who 
continue to benefit from the sporting opportunities that your hard 
work and compassion have provided. 

    
The LETR International Conference provides you an opportunity to see a broader picture of your 
individual accomplishments and efforts in support of this amazing global movement.  New friendships, 
increased knowledge, greater awareness, and enhanced resource opportunities await you at the LETR 
International Conference.   
 
Thank you for your continued dedication and continued commitment to make a difference in the world 
through the Law Enforcement Torch Run® for Special Olympics.  
 

I’ll see you at the conference. 
 

 
Scott Whyte  APM 
Chair,  
Law Enforcement Torch Run® Executive Council 


